
 

Announcement 

 

 

 

 

Change of the Logo of the PT Trimegah 

Sekuritas Indonesia Tbk 
 

 

Jakarta, August 01, 2025 – In order to comply with Financial Services Authority 

Regulation No. 20/POJK.04/2016 on the Licensing of Securities Companies that 

Undertake Business Activities as Underwriters and Broker-Dealers, PT Trimegah 

Sekuritas Indonesia Tbk (“the Company”) has adjusted the logo as follows: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Changes to the Company’s logo is effective on August 01, 2025. 

 

There is no impact on the operational activities, legal, financial condition, or 

business continuity of the Issuer or Public Company. 

 

 

 

--- END --- 

 

 

 

Nindya Kumala Dewi 

Corporate Secretary 

 

PT Trimegah Sekuritas Indonesia Tbk  

Gedung Artha Graha 18th & 19th Floor, Jl. Jend. Sudirman Kav. 52-53 

Jakarta 12190, Indonesia  

t. +62-21 2924 9088 | f. +62-21 2924 9150 | corporate.secretary@trimegah.com 

www.trimegah.com 

 

DISCLAIMER:     
This message is presented by PT Trimegah Sekuritas Indonesia Tbk and PT Trimegah Asset 
Management (“Trimegah”) for information purpose only. Under no circumstances it is to be used or 
considered as an offer to sell or a solicitation of any offer to buy. Neither Trimegah nor any officer or 
employee of Trimegah accepts liability whatsoever for any direct or consequential loss arising from 
any use of this message. 
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